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May, 03, 2019 
 

Applicant : SENA TECHNOLOGIES.Inc 

FCC ID: S7A-SP69 

 

We, SENA TECHNOLOGIES.Inc confirm that when equipped, the minimum separation distance between SP69 and one’s 

head is 15 mm. SP69 is not sold with a helmet, but the SP69 is authorized to be used only in conjunction with applicant 

declared helmet model numbers. It is applicant's responsibility to ensure that the declared helmet models numbers will be 

made available to the user and ensure that worst-case separation distance of 15 mm will always be maintained when 

SP69 is mounted. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Seunhyun Kim / Reasearch Engineer 

 


